
Dear Committee, 
 
Australia is the best place in the world to live and I want to see it continue so. 
 
Migrants come here because they see our way of life as beneficial. It follows that they should 
be attempting to fit into the Australian culture, not create ghettos of the cultures that they 
have moved away from.  
 
Those cultures can and do broaden our understanding and I value their positive 
contributions. However I and the Australians that I know want the Australian culture to 
remain basically as it is. 
 
I believe that immigrants should be strongly encouraged to assimilate, otherwise we are 
laying the foundations for future community divisions. 
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